An
Bord Memorandum

Pleanila ABP-312981-22

To: Muiriosa Cassells, SEO

From: Sorcha Skelly, EO

Re: Construction of an agricultural fertilizer facility, and additional port
operational use of the jetty to facilitate cargo vessels and associated site
works. A Natura Impact Statement (NIS) and Environmental Impact
Statement accompanied the planning application. The proposed
development comprises the provision of an establishment to which the
Major Accident Directive applies at Belvelly Port Facility, Marino
{Townland), Marino Point, Cobh, Co. Cork.

Date: 10% May 2022

A 3" Party appeal was received on 10t March 2022 from Ms. Madeline Roberts.
The cheque submitted with this appeal was returned to the Board from the bank on
25% March 2022 as cheque was unpaid. A letter was issued to Ms. Roberts on 20t
April 2022 informing her that her appeal was now invalidated as no fee was
submitied with the appeal.

A phone call was received from Ms. Madeline Roberts and she stated the funds were
available in her bank account. Subsequently, Ms. Roberts submitted a letter to the
Board from her bank account on 9t May 2022 stating she had adequate funds in her

bank account to cover the sum payable of €220.
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A letter was issued to Ms. Roberts on 10 May 2022 informing her that the Board will
consider her appeal received on 10" March 2022 under the Planning and

Development Act, 2000, (as amended).
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